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of the Constitution of the Canadian Institute of International 

Affairs be altered as follows :
M-yf-

In the first line of the second 
paragraph, the words "Four weeks’ notice" to be changed te "One

week’s notice".

Correspondence was read from Mr. Brent, secretary of 
tjie Vancouver branch of the Canadian Institute, intimating that 

in view of the distance of Vancouver from the east, one week was 

too short notice* This viex-7 being concurred in by all thœ e pre­
sent j the motion was amended providing for two weeks’ notice in-

stead of one, as proposed.

Discussion took place with regard to the budget for 

1930 and 1931 and the views of the delegates to the Kyoto confe­

rence were submitted approving a contribution of $7,500 to the

secretariat at Honolulu, for 1930, instead of #5,000 as was given 

last year* In this connection, consideration was given to the 
advisability of asking the different Canadian branches to make a 

contribution during 1930 towards the conference of 1931.

It was finally agreed to authorize a budget of $8,000 
for 1930, $7,500 of which was to be remitted to the secretariat 

at Honolulu and the remaining #500 to be placed in the general 

fund of the Canadian Council for contingencies*

letters were submitted from Miss Green of PACIFIC AFFAIRS 

indicating that the subscription price for 1930 would be $2.00 an* 

suggesting that $1*50 would be accepted where groups subscribed en

Some discussion arose as to the usefulness of "PACIFIC AFFAIRS" 

and also as to how the necessary subscription could, be raised* in 

the event of it being required by the different branches.
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